Minutes of Zoning Commission

March 12, 2013

The *special* meeting of the Bainbridge Township Zoning Commission was called to order by Mr. Donald Sheehy, Chairman at 7:05 P.M. Members present were: Mr. Howard Miller, Alternate, Mr. Ken Watson and Mr. Stephen Yingling. Mr. Steve Hunder and Mr. Charles Nichols were absent. Ms. Karen Endres, Zoning Inspector was present.

MINUTES

Mr. Watson made a motion to adopt the minutes of the February 26, 2013 meeting as written.

Mr. Yingling seconded the motion that passed unanimously.

NEW BUSINESS

Proposed New Businesses

Ms. Karen Endres, Zoning Inspector reported on the status of the former Montessori School. The current owners want to continue a private school for autistic individuals and will not seek a re-zoning of the property. She also noted Aldis is pursuing opening a store on the Cedar Fair property.

OLD BUSINESS

Comprehensive Zoning Resolution

The Zoning Commission held a work session on the Comprehensive Zoning Resolution Re-write and noted that there will be a WebEx Teleconference with Kendig Keast Collaborative on April 9, 2013.

Since there was no further business to come before this meeting of the Bainbridge Township Zoning Commission, Mr. Yingling made a motion to adjourn.

 $\,$ Mr. Watson seconded the motion that passed unanimously. The meeting was adjourned at 9:06 P.M.

Lind	ı L. Zimmerman
Zoni	ng Secretary

Date Approved: April 9, 2013